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Friday 22nd May 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing to you to update us with our latest decision making on the potential phased reopening of school.  We are sure you appreciate, from the media at least(!), that the guidance to schools is evolving by the day and any potential reopening is a task that needs careful consideration.  

We are working hard to support the wellbeing and safety of the staff, alongside of course that of your wonderful children.  Please know that we appreciate your support and understanding with the decisions we are being asked to make just as we respect the decisions you are also having to make as parents and carers.

Monday 1st June is a PD day: staff need the time to set the school up in line with DFE guidance and to plan and prepare to welcome children back.  We have an offer for keyworker children who absolutely require it on this date provided by an Activ8 coach at NJS.  Otherwise we will greet keyworker children, who have returned a completed form, into their new bubbles/groups on Tuesday 2nd June.  You will receive an email direct from me in the coming days to clarify arrangements.

The letter issued earlier in the week requires amendment: the earliest we will begin phasing Year 6 back into school is Monday 8th June but it could be later and we felt it fair to prepare you for this.  We will write to you as soon as a final decision is made regarding dates for the phases of Year 6 to return.  You may not receive this decision until the beginning of the week beginning 1st June.  We feel it is important that, if we reopen, it is a gradual ‘phasing’ to ensure everyone is confident, comfortable and well supported.  

The Local Authority have sent us a risk assessment and we are currently agreeing this with them.  You will be sent a copy ahead of your return and more details about arrangements to those that are outlined below.

We are extremely grateful for your understanding of this evolving picture and hope you feel able to support us with these decisions.

Best wishes

Mrs Moody and Mr Boardman
Head		    Chair of Governors
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